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40th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Uganda – 27 January 2022
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Mr. President, 

Sri Lanka extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Uganda and appreciates the presentation made. 
We commend the significant progress achieved by Uganda since its last UPR cycle in protecting and promoting human rights, including strengthening of oversight mechanisms including courts of law, Human Rights Commission, Equal Opportunities Commission and other bodies.

We appreciate Uganda’s significant contribution to peace keeping missions and the country’s generosity in hosting over 1.5 million refugees.
The United Nations country team commended Uganda on its development of the National Action Plan on Business and Human Rights. 

Uganda’s commitment to incorporating a human rights-based approach into its implementation of the 2030 Agenda is also noteworthy. 

Whilst appreciating the progress already achieved, in a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Uganda:

1. Continues to implement social protection measures for vulnerable groups including older persons; 

2. Strengthens advances made in increasing people’s access to health services; and

3. Further enhances the right to education including through the implementation of the policy of universal primary education of 1997.

We wish the friendly nation of Uganda success in its UPR engagement.
